
 

 

   

Coulsdon Cluster Choir 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Coulsdon Cluster schools are once again combining their musical talents to form a large choir.  We 

will be giving a performance on Wednesday 3rd July at 6:30pm at Oasis Academy, Homefield Rd, Old 

Coulsdon, Surrey CR5 1ES. 

  

The evening will consist of the combined choir singing a variety of songs; our theme this year is ‘The 

Olympics’.  The songs are being practised at school during our choir sessions, but children will still 

need to spend time at home learning the words.  

 

The choir is open to all children in years 4, 5 and 6, with rehearsals taking place on Wednesdays after 

school (collection at 4:20 in the playground). While rehearsals have already started, there is still plenty 

of time to learn the songs, so anyone that still wants to join is very welcome. 

 

There will be two group rehearsals:  

 

Rehearsal 1- Thursday 27th June, 1:30pm – 3:45pm.  This will be held at Chipstead Valley Primary 

School. Please note the pick up time should allow for pick up from Coulsdon for siblings, before coming 

onto Chipstead. Although the main school will have been dismissed by this time, please be aware that 

parking is somewhat limited.  

 

Rehearsal 2 – Wednesday 3rd July, 4pm start.  This will be held at Oasis Coulsdon (address above) and 

the children will remain at the school until the end of the concert.  Parents will be responsible for 

taking their child to Oasis.  Please provide a packed tea for your child – no nuts please. 

 

Please provide a brightly-coloured T shirt (no logos) for your child to change into for the performance, 

but they should wear school trousers/skirt and black shoes (i.e. no summer dresses that day!). Sports 

day t-shirts are ideal for this occasion. 

 

It is anticipated that the concert will finish by 8pm and an area will be designated for you to collect 

your child. 

 

There is a restriction on the audience numbers permitted, due to fire regulations at the school.  The 

school will be allocated two tickets per child for the performance.  

 

Further information will be sent out in due course, and I will make every effort to ensure rehearsal 

resources are available via our CHOIR google classroom. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Karen Jackson 

 

 


